
 

 

CUSTOMER NOTICE: 

For urgent publication 

POWER SUPPLY UPDATE - 10 JULY 2024 

ZESCO Limited would like to inform its customers that it has effected emergency power 

rationing due to the loss of 47 Megawatts on the national grid arising from emergency 

maintenance works being carried out at Skyways Substation in Ndola. 

The Corporation anticipates completing the works by 19:00 hours, today, Wednesday, 

10 July 2024. 

ZESCO regrets the inconvenience caused to its valued customers. 
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